
 

 

 
Christmas Store Update                      

Wow, your response to our request for Christmas Store donations has been awesome.  We are about halfway 
there (500 items).  Approximately 550 items are still needed.  Canadian Tire dollar donations to date are 
at approximately - $35.00  Please keep the items and CT dollars coming. 
 
This year’s Christmas Store takes place on December 6th, 7th, 8th and 9th.  Your child will be shopping at the 
Christmas Store on their regularly scheduled library day.  Each child needs to bring $1.00 for their store 
purchases.  Monies generated go toward buying supplies for store operations. The store will be located in the 
school library and the gift wrapping station will be in the foyer right outside of the library.   
 
Volunteers are needed for the following positions - gift wrappers, clean-up/set-up crew and store 
consultants. On the 6th & 8th, there is a morning shift 8:45 a.m.- 11:45 a.m., an afternoon shift 12:30 p.m. - 2:45 
p.m. and a clean-up/set up time 2:45 p.m. to 3:15 p.m.   On the 7th & 9th there is only a morning shift.  A 
volunteer sign up sheet is posted outside of concession.  The reward for volunteering -  a lot of big, 
prideful smiles.  Thank you so much for your support.  
 
If you have any questions please contact PAC at cm.hotlunches@yahoo.ca  
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